DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
US ARMY INSTALLATION MANAGEMENT COMMAND, PACIFIC REGION
HEADQUARTERS, UNITED STATES ARMY GARRISON, HAWAII
745 WRIGHT AVENUE, WHEELER ARMY AIRFIELD
SCHOFIELD BARRACKS, HAWAII 96857-5000

>
REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF:

May 31, 2018

Board of Water Supply
630 South Beretania Street
Honolulu, HI 96843

Dear President of the Board,

This letter is to inform you that your establishment has been declared off limits to
members of the Armed Forces effective May 31, 2018. Members of the Armed Forces
are prohibited from entering your establishment as long as this order is in effect. This
action is being taken because of the danger of the hike, and its illegal status which are
detrimental to the safety of members of the Armed Forces.

This restriction will remain in effect indefinitely in accordance with established
Armed Forces policy. Removal of this restriction will be considered by the Armed Forces
Disciplinary Control Board upon presentation of information that satisfactory corrective
action has been taken.

Correspondence appealing this action may be submitted to the President, Armed
Forces Disciplinary Control Board, US ARMY INSTALLATION MANAGEMENT
COMMAND, PACIFIC REGION HEADQUARTERS, UNITED STATES ARMY
GARRISON, HAWAII 745 WRIGHT AVENUE, WHEELER ARMY AIRFIELD
SCHOFIELD BARRACKS, HAWAII 96857-5000.

The POC is Mr. Thomas Burke, Deputy Director, who can be reached at 808-
656-0525 or thomas.f.burke40.civ@mail.mil.

Sincerely,

anngn-Mikal Lucas

sident, Armed Forces
Disciplinary Control Board



